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Chatter
- In The Woods -

  January 2020        A monthly community driven newsletter for Redwood Meadows and surrounding areas

Read the online version of the CHATTER at
www.redwoodmeadows.ab.ca

Let’s get social!
                                     Follow us on:
                        @Redwood Meadows

Welcome to the 2020 Chatter! 

And just like that the holidays are behind us and we are 
into a new year, a new decade and a new look to the 
Chatter.  I know I said that December issue would be my 
last issue, but guess what, I’m staying on! 

I’m thankful to announce new support for the Chatter 
team that has made my staying on possible. We welcome 
a new team member – Kylie Lopez. She has taken on the 
task of bringing her design expertise and will work on the 
layout of the newsletter each month. Read more about our 
team and our new process in Renate’s president’s message.  
Due to the changes, this issue launched a bit later than 
normal. February will be right on time, we promise.  

All the regulars are here this month –Council update, the RMCA, RMES and BCCA updates.
  

Enjoy reading and as always and if you have suggestions for the Chatter, 
RMCA programs or events please email: TheChatter@redwoodmeadows.ab.ca.

Thank you,

Jessie Seymour

Photos Credit: Melissa Wolski (2020 Redwood Meadows Fireworks)
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RMCA hopes everyone enjoyed a great holiday season!  We wish you the best that the New Year has to offer!

A new year with some new challenges, Redwood Meadows Community Association has been fortunate to have not 
only great support from our Townsite Council and our local residents but from grants as well. As we move into a year 
of tighter budgets and more competition from other nonprofits, RMCA will be looking for better ways to manage your 
community money and to write more grant applications to continue giving our community the activities and services 
we have always offered.

We have a couple of new executive members on our team and I like to welcome them as well to thank our returning 
members for giving us one more year of their time to this amazing community. Our two new members are:
Dean Svoboda, who will help with grant writing and Rebecca Parzan will help with reorganization of RMCA and 
volunteering at our events.

You will notice that the Chatter will have a bit of a new layout and an additional name to the editing team. 
Kylie Lopez has stepped up to take some work off of Jessie Seymour’s plate and will focus on re-energizing
The Chatter’s layout and look. Jessie and myself will focus on content. We hope to encourage local community members 
to write some articles on their business, talents and expertise. We will continue having Colleen Seto write a focus 
article on local businesses and our community groups.

Have an idea for the Chatter or want to submit an ad or article? Please send it to: thechatter@redwoodmeadows.ab.ca.

RMCA will hold its first meeting January 23rd at 6:30pm. All meetings are held at Redwood House in the 
Wild Rose room. If you want to be added to the agenda please contact me at: rmca-president@redwoodmeadows.ab.ca. 

Thank you to all that came to the RMCA AGM this past November. It was encouraging to see new faces in the group 
and glad some residents shared some positive words and new ideas.

Enjoy January and hope to see some of you at our next meeting,

Renate van der Zande
rmca-president@redwoodmeadows.ab.ca

Redwood Meadows Community Association
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Chatter In The Woods

is a monthly, volunteer-managed publication 
of the Redwood Meadows Community 
Association and is distributed via email to 
residents of Redwood Meadows and the 
surrounding area. The Chatter is also available 
online at www.redwoodmeadows.ab.ca.

Receive a link to the Chatter on the first day of 
each month by emailing us at: 
thechatter@redwoodmeadows.ab.ca 

A limited number of printed copies is available 
from the Chatter boxes located at the Redwood 
House, community mailboxes and at the 
BCCC in Bragg Creek.

Advertising Rates:

Business Card       $30/month
Quarter Page         $44/month
Half Page               $63/month
Full Page                $120/month

Payment is required with your advertisement.

Discount rates are offered for six-month or 
one-year commitments.

The deadline for each edition is no later than 
the 15th of each month prior to publication.
All submitted articles must be signed.

Chatter In The Woods assumes no responsibility 
for the content or accuracy of articles printed. 
The views reflected in this newsletter do not 
reflect the views of the editors.

Contact the Editorial Team at: 
thechatter@redwoodmeadows.ab.ca

Council Meetings

Council meetings are held on the first and third Tuesday of 
every month at 7pm at the Redwood House. 

Meeting Agendas are available to the community on the 
Redwood Meadows website prior to the Council meeting. If 
there is an agenda item that you would like to see added, please 
forward it to Peg Rupert our Council Executive Assistant on or 
by the Friday before the next scheduled Council meeting.

Contact: 
admin@redwoodmeadows.ab.ca

Community Notice
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Redwood Meadows Community Association - Business Listings

BCCA 403-949-4277 program@braggcreekca.com

Blinda Bilour - Interior Inspirations 403-461-9748 BlindaBilouInteriors.ca

Big Brothers/Big Sisters of Calgary and Area - Leila.maillet@bigbrothersbigsisters.ca

Bow Valley Rugby - Rugby34@telus.net

Bragg Creek Community Church 403-949-2072 braggcreekcommunitychurch@gmail.com

Bragg Creek Tree Huggers - Pruning & Removal 403-589-6594 -

Care in the Creek 403-949-2457 careinthecreek@gmail.com

Cochrane Public Library 403-709-0346 Andrea.Johnston@cochranepubliclibrary.ca

Countryside Financial - Candace Perko 403-949-4129 cperko@countrysidefinancial.ca

Durango Trails 403-949-3266 hello@durangotrails.com

Dieter Hendrickson 403-612-7849 dieter@remaxbraggcreek.com

Resource & Support Services in Bragg Creek 403-851-2286 Wendy.Farnsworth@cochrane.ca

Fitness with Ann Sullivan 403-689-4835 anns@safari.ca

Harder and Sons Exterior Maintenance Services Inc. 403-949-3442 Lowell@exteriormaintenance.ca

Indigenous Awareness Committee (IAC) 403-949-3563 -

Jeff Mackinnon, Maxwell Canyon Creek 403-860-9525 homesinalberta.ca

Juice Plus 403-650-7762 Carrie.hucal@aol.com

KarmiK Elite Performance 403-408-6998 Michael.d.moore@hotmail.com

Kathleen LaPlante Remax West 403-818-8049 Kathleenlaplante@remax.net

Kamp Kiwanis 403-686-6325 community@kampkiwanis.ca

Linda Anderson - Barrister, Solicitor, and Notary 403-243-6400 linda@lindanadersonlaw.com

Mamabefit - stocmeg@hotmail.com

Maverick Law 403-949-3339 carmen@mavericklaw.ca

Montessori Home - Tutoring (K-12) Math & Language 403-949-2238 -

Redwood Meadows Emergency Services (non emerg) 403-949-2012 www.rmesfire.org  Call 911 in an Emergency

Redwood Meadows Tae Kwon Do School 403-807-1030 ninedegrees@telus.net

Refining Fire Welding - Fabrication, Repair & Art 403-589-6594 -

RMCA - rmca-president@redwoodmeadows.ab.ca

Robotics 403-993-2334 -

Rocky Mountain Adventure Medicine 403-949-2632 Brenda.watt@adventuremed.ca

Swamp Donkey Musical Theatre Society - tgizen@gmail.com

The Little Schoolhouse 403-949-3939 www.thelittleschoolhouse.ca

Wintergreen Athletic Therapy 403-667-7116 slmacphee@gmail.com

Wintergreen Golf Course 403-861-8918 sjackson@wintergreengolf.com

XC Bragg Creek Ski and Bike Society - www.xcbraggcreek.ca

Youngevity 403-949-4109 helencirin@gmail.com
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Happy New Year!  I hope everyone had a safe and relaxing holiday. 

The new skating rink was up and running just in time for the holidays. From the look of things, both the main 
rink and kids’ rink are getting a lot of use!  The new concrete foundation and dual player benches are great 
improvements; we will install the bleachers this coming spring.  Thank you to the Townsite operations folks 
for making this happen (despite numerous weather delays) and RMCA for their support.  This project was 
funded entirely by government grant money and funds raised through RMCA events. 

You may have noticed the wooden frames that emerged along the berm and trail system behind our community 
in recent months.  These frames are for interpretive signs that tell the story of Tsuut’ina and their land we are 
blessed to be stewards for.  We are working with Tsuut’ina to complete the trail signs and hope to have them 
ready this spring.

The fire department will be receiving a new firetruck late January or early February. Not only will this provide 
the fire department with new technology to respond to emergencies in Redwood Meadows and surrounding 
areas, the Class-A Pumper has a secondary benefit of keeping fire insurance costs for Redwood Meadows 
residents in check by ensuring our equipment is current.  Suffice it to say, our much-appreciated volunteer 
firefighters are pretty “pumped.”

Our new Townsite mobile app is currently being tested by Townsite staff and several resident volunteers. It will 
be available soon to the general public for both iPhone and Android. The app will provide users with alerts 
and information on upcoming events, online forms for standard services, Council meeting minutes and much 
more. Stay tuned.

The lease continues to make progress.  Over the holidays, our lawyers were busy working with Tsuut’ina to 
complete the legal documents.  Per the December 19 lease communication, we are delighted with the renewed 
engagement and momentum from Tsuut’ina. It remains clear we are working together to get a deal done and 
will keep you updated as work progresses over the next few months.

The Redwood Meadows Council

Redwood Meadows Council
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Stay in the know..

Feel like you’re missing out on news and events in 
our community?

Subscribe to our email updates!
Sign up for the Redwood Meadows Updater

            Email your contact information to:
            communitynews@redwoodmeadows.ab.ca

            
            The Townsite of Redwood Meadows, AB

            @RedwoodMeadows
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There’s an estimated 3,460 fire departments in Canada, 
85% of these are staffed by volunteer firefighters.  
As a volunteer-driven organization, Redwood Meadows 
Emergency Services (RMES) responded to nearly 300 calls 
in 2019 (at time of writing); 51% were medical and 13% were 
fire-related. 

Every year, Canadian firefighters are injured or killed in the 
line of duty.  This month, we’re giving some tips to protect 
your volunteer firefighters as we do our work.  
 
SLOW DOWN.  AND THEN SLOW DOWN SOME 
MORE: One of the most dangerous part of our job is 
doing traffic management at car accidents.  When you see 

emergency vehicles on the highway, slow down well in advance. The slower the better when we have team 
members on slippery highways and focused on quickly grabbing equipment from trucks!  Follow the 
directions of the first responders.  Don’t stop to take pictures (we aren’t that good looking!).  Focus on 
your own safe driving. Resume speed only when you are well clear.  Treat every firefighter you see working 
on the highway as a family member, neighbour or friend – because we are all of these to someone in the 
community.
 
MOVE OUT OF THE WAY – IT’S THE LAW: When you see the big red trucks heading to someone 
else’s emergency with lights flashing, pull over to the right side of the road and STOP, until the emergency 
vehicle passes.  Once the truck passes, check your mirrors to ensure more emergency vehicles aren’t 
following before resuming speed.   
 
KEEP YOUR DRIVEWAYS AND PATHS CLEARED OF SNOW AND ICE: Sliding is fun on sleds and 
skates in the winter, but not down snowy driveways in firetrucks or while carrying emergency gear.  If you 
know of a neighbor with mobility issues, be a snow angel and help them keep their paths clear of snow 
and ice.
 
On behalf of the firefighters and officers of Redwood Meadows Emergency Services, it was an honour and 
privilege to serve our community and protect our neighbours in 2019.  

Best wishes for a safe and happy new year!

Redwood Meadows Emergency Services
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Happy New Year Creekers!

I truly hope you all had a wonderful holiday filled with 
family, friends and general merry making.

December saw our annual BCCA Kids Only Store which 
coincides with the Bragg Creek and Area Chamber of 

Commerce’s Spirit of Christmas. Kids were delighted to shop for their family with the assistance of our Helper Elves. 
This year we welcomed the Snowbird Seniors to provide their face painting talents and fun kid’s crafts from the 
Community Centre. It was heartwarming to see so many community members attend and volunteer. 
The Centre was bustling and bursting with festive cheer! We hope all our Bragg Creek families enjoyed the gifts 
chosen lovingly by their little ones.

We wouldn’t be able to continue offering these fun annual events without help from our amazing community 
volunteers! A big “Thank You” to:

Banded Peak and Springbank Middle School Helper Elves: Jake C., Ryan L., Jake M.., Kinley R., Eleanor P., 
Hunter R., Maizie P., Trinidy H., Andrea A., Maya J., Olivia S., Chelsea T., Samara M., Calissa J., Luuk D., 
Kennedy B., Shawn M., Bronwyn & Juliette. 

Our grown up Helpers: Shaye Radford, Renate van der Zande, Rose Dallyn, Carole Van Kleek, Victoria Carter, 
Carol Ann Schmaltz and John Dickinson for helping with the store and concession.

This New Year has brought some changes to the Centre with the departure of our General Manager 
Shawntel Dickinson, and also our Program and Events Assistant, Shea-Lynn Yuzicapi. 

We wish to extend our deepest gratitude for all that Shawntel has done for the BCCA working extremely hard to 
ensure the BCCA is serving the needs of our community. Shawntel, thank you very much for your hard work and we 
will look forward to seeing you sitting in the chairs at the next community event.

Shea-Lynn Yuzicapi is returning to Saskatchewan to be closer to family. Shea was a great addition to our team and 
will certainly be missed. Best of luck to you Shea!

The BCCA is actively recruiting for new members to our team. If you know of anyone who may be interested and 
qualified, please see our website for current openings.

January Programming

Co-ed Ball Hockey starts Wednesday the 8th, 7:30 – 9:30 pm. 
Email info@braggcreekca.com to register.  (Drop in available)

Returning this month:
Adult Pickleball - January 7th, 7:30 – 9:30 pm

The fastest growing sport you’ve never heard of. What is pickleball exactly?
For the uninitiated, pickleball is something of a mix between tennis, racquetball and ping pong. Nets and court   
sizes are smaller than their tennis counterparts, and the most common game is doubles, although singles is also 
an option. It has its own set of quirky rules - for instance, try to stay out of the “kitchen”- but they’re easy to learn. 
Looking for a new indoor sport? Try Pickleball! Email info@braggcreekca.com to register.  (Drop in available)

Bragg Creek Community Association
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Walking Club – January 8th, 10:30 am

Meet up with fellow walking enthusiasts for some exercise while catching up with friends or making new ones! 
All abilities welcome. FREE

Rumble & Roar – January 9th, 9:30 – 11:30 am

Our drop-in open play space for children 0 – 5 years. Let your kids run, bounce and play while you have the 
opportunity to connect with other parents. A Parent Link Early Childhood Educator is available to help with child 
rearing questions or concerns every other week. Member $2.00/child, Non-Member $5.00/child. 
Coffee provided, please bring your own mug.

Artsy Afternoon – January 9th, 1:00 – 4:00 pm

Do you have an artistic hobby? Want to join other artistic types in a social setting? Bring your painting, sculpting, 
knitting project for an afternoon of arts, crafts and conversation. Members FREE, Non-Member $5.00

Lego Club – January 20th, 3:30 – 4:30 pm (third Monday of each month until May 18, 2020)

Offered through the Cochrane Public Library. Come by the Bragg Creek Community Center once a month for 
some fun challenges, unique LEGO pieces and to meet new friends! Ages 5+. FREE

Springbank Dancers will be back this winter offering their classes for the littles and have added some new dates and 
times for older dancers.

Wednesday’s January 8 – June 17 (Mini sessions available January 8 – February 12)

•	 Tiny Ballerinas (ages 3 – 4) 9:45 – 10:15 am
•	 Hop’N’Pop (ages 3 – 4) 10:15 – 10:45 am
•	 Pre-Juniors Fusion (ages 4 – 6) 1:30 – 2:30 pm

Friday’s January 10 – February 14

•	 Pre-Juniors Fusion (ages 6 – 7) 2:30 – 3:30 pm
•	 Hip Hop (ages 8 – 9) 3:30 – 4:15 pm
•	 Hip Hop (ages 10+) 4:15 – 5:00 pm

Go to www.springbankdancers.com to register online.

Upcoming Events

Save the date February 15th as the Bragg Creek Centre presents Comedy Night in the Creek! 
Join us for an evening of hilarity as 3 professional comedians turn the auditorium into a stand-up comedy club! 

Cash bar. Doors open 6:30 pm. Show starts 7:00 pm.

Tickets are $25 online or $30 at the door. Tickets on sale @ Eventbrite.com 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/85989431705    
*This is an 18+ event

Are you a BCCA Member? 
Support your Community Association by purchasing your membership today and receive discounts on programs 
and rentals. Family Memberships are only $40/year!

www.springbankdancers.com
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/85989431705
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Do you have woodworking experience? We have a number of projects from storage bins to a recycling compound. 
If you can volunteer your skills or materials please contact outreach@braggcreekca.com.

If you have a program or event idea or just a comment in general:
email us at program@braggcreekca.com 
or call 403-949-4277

Happy New Year!

Christine Pollard 
Program and Events Manager

What’s the difference between goals you achieve and goals you give up on? 
Do you know where to start planning in order to achieve your goals?

Anita has been my coach this year using the NeuroLeadership program. With her guidance, I identified two professional 
goals and one personal goal to work on over six months. Anita supported me in connecting to and getting excited about 
these goals. The part of the coaching that was really amazing was that my personal and professional goals started to merge, 
and I felt like I was becoming my best self in all aspects of my life. Identifying my values and purpose has helped me see how I 
uniquely impact the teams I am part of and the people I interact with at work, home and socially. I highly recommend Anita as 
a coach. She is professional, energetic and fun. You may be surprised at how much better you can be!

LOOKING for  
ANSWERS?

Are you seeking greater success and personal growth in 2020? 

“As your coach I can help you develop your 
own unique plan to get motivated and organized, 
and ultimately assist you with achieving your 
personal and professional goals.”

Do you know where to start planning in order to achieve your goals? 

Proven history of helping success-oriented people achieve their most meaningful goals 

Professionalism, positive energy and enthusiasm

Trained and accredited in proven brain-based coach methodologies

What I Offer

CONNECT     I invite you to reach out to discuss the possibilities for your future. Let me help you elevate your potential!     anita.curle@elevatingpotential.ca       1 403 560 4505

~ Katherine C., 
    Multi-national energy company director
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Learn more about the attitudes and behaviours of Canadians when they are buying a home and are homeowners. 
Check out CMHC’s 2019 Mortgage Consumer Survey top 10.

1. Price and affordability is a “must-have” say 80% of buyers.
First-time and repeat buyers identified price and affordability as a need when purchasing a home. For the second consecutive year, 
about 1/3 of buyers indicated price/affordability as the top factor.

2. Almost half (47%) of 2019 buyers were first-time homebuyers.
This is a drop from 2018 where 56% of purchasers were first-time homebuyers. The percentage of repeat buyers increased from 44% 
in 2018 to 53% in 2019 and the majority of mortgage consumers are homeowners going through the renewal process.

3. 81% of buyers said their current home meets their needs.
It’s “home sweet home” for the majority of Canadians – 4 out of 5 homebuyers said their current house meets their needs.

4. 35% of buyers recognize the value of using a real estate agent.
More and more Canadians see value in working with a real estate agent - this is up from 28% in 2018.

5. 60% of buyers spent the maximum amount they could afford in 2019.
The “house-rich, cash-poor” approach is losing momentum. We have seen a decrease from 78% to 60% of Canadians spending the 
maximum amount on their mortgage.

6. More than half of those surveyed (65%) believe the “stress test” will keep more Canadians from taking on unaffordable 
mortgages.
The “stress test” has been out for more than a year. The majority (59% of homebuyers surveyed were aware of these new rules. 
Among all buyers aware and not aware of the new rules, more than 3/4 said the changes had little or no impact on their decision to 
buy a home - down slightly from 80% in 2018. Those impacted reacted 
by purchasing a smaller or less expensive home.

7. More than 1/3 of buyers don’t expect interest rates to rise in the 
next year. While mortgage rates were up in 2019, so was consumer 
optimism. More buyers were betting that interest rates wouldn’t rise 
again anytime soon. Nearly 1/3 of homebuyers don’t expect interest 
rates to go up in the next year.

8. 23% of buyers said their current level of debt is higher than they 
were expecting.
Consumer debt continues to be a significant challenge in nearly every 
part of the country. The impact of those debts also continued to spill 
over into the mortgage markets. In total, around 23% of homebuyers in 
2019 said their current level of debt is higher than they were expecting 
This number is up from 19% of buyers in 2018.

9. 1/3 of buyers didn’t have a monthly budget before buying a home.
Preparing a monthly budget — and sticking to it — is one of the keys 
to successful homeownership. 1/3 of homebuyers surveyed didn’t have 
a monthly budget before buying a home but more than 2/3 (69%) 
operated on a monthly budget as a homeowner.

10. 87% of buyers feel confident that buying a home is a sound long-
term investment.
The majority of homebuyers are confident that buying a home is a 
sound long-term investment. Before deciding that buying a home is the 
right decision for you, we encourage all Canadians to carefully examine 
what type of housing is best for them.

Canada Mortgage and Housing Corporation (CMHC) ©2019

The CMHC Mortgage Consumer Survey Top 10 You Need to Know
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A picture will evolve as you complete the puzzle. Start with the largest numbers or combination of, colour in 
squares and proceed to work back and forth between columns and rows.

The three basic rules are:
      1. Numbers represent how many squares you colour in to form a group or block.

      2. Leave at least one square between these blocks

      3. The sequential order of the numbers is the order of the books
            i.e., top number for a column in the top block, and left-most number for a row is the left-most block.

The “logic count method” shown below is very useful:
The clue at the left of the row is 6, so count 6 squares from the left to right then count 6 squares from right to left. 
Confidently shade in the overlapping squares. 

This same method can be applied even when there is more than one number, remembering to allow one empty 
square between groups or blocks. Use a second colour for elimination of background squares.

Created by Diane Baher of Okotoks

Picapix Puzzle
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Redwood Meadows Community Babysitters List

Name Age qualifications / Courses Contact Information

Banon 14 Home Alone, Babysitting Course 403-949-4104

Bo 13 Home Alone, Babysitting Course 403-949-8471

Darian 15 St. John’s Babysitting, Home Alone 403-949-2490

Ella 111/2 Babysitting Course 403-470-6411

Elizabeth 12 Red Cross Babysitting, CPR 403-540-8056 
ekorthuis@telus.net

Emma 19 CPR, First Aid, Special Needs Experience 587-899-5420

Emily 17 First Aid, CPR 587-582-2846

Griffin 12 Babysitting Course 403-408-6998

Hunter 12 Red Cross Home Alone, Babysitting Course 403-949-8888 (Redwood)

Jerrith 14 Red Cross Babysitting 403-869-5634

Kate 16 Babysitting Course 403-860-9525

Keeling 17 Red Cross Babysitting, Home Alone, First Aid 403-949-3149 
keelingbarrie@me.com

Kyle 14 Babysitting Course 403-470-6411

Liam 16 Babysitting Course 403-949-2090

Logan 14 St. John’s Babysitting, Home Alone 403-949-2825

Lucy 21 CPR, First Aid, Babysitting Course 587-586-5129 
lucygracetalman@hotmail.com

Mackaela 14 Babysitters License, Standard First Aid, CPR-B 403-969-6732
macarchambault@gmail.com

Mairenn 15 St. John’s Babysitting, Home Alone 403-949-2490

Nolan 11 CPR, Babysitting Course 905-999-0635
tanyasilvercyr@gmail.com

Quinn 14 Babysitting Course 403-949-3149
quinnbarrie@me.com

Sawyer 14 Red Cross Home Alone, Babysitting Course 403-949-8888 (Redwood)

Tanis 13 Red Cross Babysitting Course 403-949-3303

Tessa 12 Babysitting Course 403-949-3214

Tia 14 Babysitting Course, Home Alone 403-949-4475

Tianna 12 St. John’s Babystting, Home Alone 403-949-3463

Zara 14 Babysitting Certificate 403-949-4474

Disclaimer: 

The Chatter provides this list solely as a service to the community. 
It is the responsibility of parents/guardians to check all credentials and references before 

hiring a caregiver for their child(ren).
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LATE KITCHEN TAKE-OUT MENU 
DAILY DRINK & FOOD SPECIALS 

LIVE MUSIC FRIDAYS 
PRIVATE EVENTS CATERED FOR & HOSTED 

Open Mic Every Thursday from 7pm 

January Happenings 

♦ Friday 3rd– Malibu Mike  
♦ Friday 10th-Backroad Traveler Band 
♦ Friday 17th– Al Barrett Acoustic  
♦ Friday 24th-Hi-Way 22  
♦ Saturday 25th - Curringo Night - Ranis Rasoi All you 

can eat Indian Buffett Followed by Bingo 
♦ Friday 31st - Puttin On The Foil 
 
 
 

Free Rental on our Stampede Room for your private 
parties 

 

 

Be Ready with your teams for Trivia night  
Saturday, February 8th. Details to follow.  

Get a local 

Point of View 

Contact us to learn more 
about your full range of 
m o r t g a g e  f i n a n c i n g  
options ~ you’re going to 
like the local point of view. 

Tel: 403.560.6016
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Classifieds and Job Listings

Pixapic SolutionGet Active With Adult Fitness Classes 
In Redwood

Join us for a fun, varied and challenging one-
hour workout at Redwood House every Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday at 9am. Bring your running 
shoes, a water bottle, yoga mat and hand weights if 
you have them. 

First class is free so you can try it out!

Email: anns@safari.ca 
or text 403-689-4835 for more information.

Are you hiring?

We would love to post your job listings here.
Email your jobs to:

thechatter@redwoodmeadows.ab.ca

Monthly Photo Submissions In and Around Redwood

Submit your photos in and around the area for your chance to be featured in future Chatter Editions!
Email your photos with subject line “Photo Submission” to: thechatter@redwoodmeadows.ab.ca

Disclaimer: All published photos will be credited to the rightful owner(s).
Please ensure you disclose that you are the owner of the photo along with your name and the location.

Please be advised that by submitting a photo you are agreeing to allowing The Chatter to publish without further consent or compensation.

Photo Credit: Kylie Lopez (Redwood Meadows)
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PLEASE JOIN US FOR A FREE MEMORABLE EVENING 

Women and Wealth 

WHY THE RIGHT FINANCIAL ADVICE MATTERS 

You and a guest are cordially invited to an in-depth, engaging seminar that will 
explore the unique financial concerns and opportunities facing women today. From 

wealth creation to retirement, estate planning, to business success and more! 

Everyone’s story is unique. 

February 6th, 7:00 pm @ Redwood House 

Limited seating available, reserve your spot now. 
Please RSVP by January 20th, 2020 to Angela 

Angela.Hancock@investorsgroup.com 

 

  

 

Angela Hancock-Madeiros 
IG Wealth Management 

201-51 Sunpark Drive, Calgary, Alberta, T2X 3V4 
Investors Group Financial Services Inc. 

Trademarks including IG Wealth Management, are owned by IGM Financial Inc. and licensed to its 
subsidiary corporations. 

  

  
  

 


